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April 2023 

Year 7 Rugby/Netball Taster Day – Thursday 31st August 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

On Thursday 31st August we will be running rugby and netball taster sessions for new arrivals to Perins 
School.  Both activities are extremely popular amongst students and fixtures in each sport are 
frequent. Please arrive at 9.30am for a 10am start. Lunchtime is 12-1pm. The day ends at 3pm.  

The rugby session is for boys and the netball session for girls.  The events will provide thorough, 
enjoyable introductions to their respective sports as well as giving students an excellent opportunity 
to make new friends. 

We would like participating students to wear appropriate Perins PE kit (navy shirts, navy socks, wear 
trainers and bring studded boots - football boots will be fine - for rugby; white polo shirts, white socks 
and trainers for netball), in addition to warm/waterproof clothing if the forecast is ominous.  Can we 
ask that all students please bring their own water bottles, sun hat and sun cream (if applicable).  

If you would like your son/daughter to participate in the sessions, please complete the form online by 
Wednesday 30th August 2023.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=KnyFbhF3PUWEvExtckXrSgULYWJoolZEm7p
VauXsgkhUNEIxSFdLV1pRNEE3MUw4RzBaSFNINzE2WC4u 

Please note that all students unable to attend on the day will still be most welcome at our weekly 
training sessions once term begins. 

We have basic PE office mouthguards (rugby) available for £2 each on the day.  

Please deliver and pick up your children to/from; the courts for netball and the grids next to the 
outdoor gym for rugby, at the times indicated above.  

We hope that this opportunity meets with your interest. Any questions please contact Mrs Cobb in 
the PE Department cobb@perins.hants.sch.uk 

Kind regards, 

The Perins PE Department 
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